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BUREAU OF INDIAN STANDARDS
Accounts Department

Our Ref: Accts/26:6 05 July 2019

Sub: Farewell to Smt. Neena Arora, Section Officer

Smt. Neena Arora, Section Officer, Accounts Department is superannuating on 31 July
2019 after completing 37 years of dedicated service in BIS. During this period, she has
worked in MED, PED, MHD, Vigilance, TED and Accounts Department.

As a token of love and affection to her, a farewell function will be organized on
Wednesday, 31% July 2019 at 1530 hrs in BIS Canteen, Manakalaya. In order to meet
the expenses of the function, voluntary contribution from BIS colleagues would be
appreciated. The suggested contributions from the colleagues are as below:

Officers : Rs. 100/-

Staff : Rs. 75/-

The contribution may be sent to Shri Rotash Singh(Extn. 8381) by 25 July 20109.

Sd/-
(M.L. Bhatia)
Section Officer(Accounts)

Circulated to all departments at BIS

Copy to ITS —with arequest to put up the circular on BIS intranet please.



